
Dojo message on 31st December 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
So that I can plan for re-opening for the children of Key Workers and Vulnerable children as 
outlined in this document: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-p
rovision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-prov
ision#vulnerable-children-and-young-people 
 
IF you wish to send your child into school from Tuesday the 5th January, could you please 
fill out this form indicating what sector you work in or if your child is deemed 'vulnerable'. 
If you are a key worker, or if your child is vulnerable and you DO NOT wish to send them in, 
please fill out the same form expressing this. 
 
Click here for the form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclq6CwFuZCr871SSTDz0RgC2g2AHDCqdIDf7
P7XjPl98OeRg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
If you are not a Key worker, or your child is not vulnerable, then details of remote learning 
will be made available to you on Monday 4th January if they haven't been already. 
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